

Camden Intermediate School Phone - 252-335-7808 Fax - 252-335-4327



CIS PTO will hold it first meeting of this school year on Tuesday,

September 4th at 6:00 in the cafeteria.

Everyone is invited to attend and assist in planning events for this school year.

CIS Fun Run Begins Friday at 9 am



The CIS PTO is sponsoring the **FUN Run fundraiser** on Friday, September 7th. Information has been sent home with students. With your support we are hoping this fundraiser will be a big success. **Make sure you have registered your child at FunRun.com**. Please help your child obtain as many pledges for himself or herself for this FUN RUN to help us raise as much money as possible for our school. If you have questions, please contact the PTO via email. Thank you for your continued support for the CIS PTO and our school.

2018-2019 CIS PTO Officers

Kelly Schaub – President Alison Harris – Vice-President Vacant – Secretary Pam Mullen – Treasurer

Bear Facts

The Newsletter for Camden Intermediate School

September 01, 2018

Calendar of Events

September

Sept. 03 - No School - Holiday

Sept. 04 - PTO meeting 6:00 in cafeteria

Sept. 07 - Fun Run starts 9:00 am

Sept. 10-12 - CCHS Cheer Camp 3-6 pm

Sept. 21 - No School - Work day



We want to welcome everyone to CIS for the 2018-19 school year. **Thanks** to parents for coming out to the Meet the Teacher night. We hope to see a lot of parents at our PTO meetings this year and welcome and encourage volunteers to help out any time during the year with the PTO events.





Camden Bruins Cheer Camp will be held
September 10-12 in the CIS gym from 3-6 pm each
day for Pre-K through 6th grade students. It is being
hosted by the varsity and junior varsity cheerleaders
from Camden High School. The cost of the three day
camp is \$60 which includes a t-shirt, snacks each day,
and free admission to the home football games for the
child attending the camp and a ticket for free ice cream
at the game. Registration forms are available at
Grandy and CIS school offices. Form and payment
must be turned in to your child's teacher or school front
office no later than September 6th. For more
information you may contact Camden High School.



The CIS PTO has a Remind for the CIS PTO information this year. Information for this Remind was sent home with students. Please sign up for this remind so you do not miss any PTO event or school information. Thanks.



Please remember to **clip and save those Box Tops** for our school. You can send them in at any time to your child's teacher. The classroom that submits the most Box Tops each contest will be rewarded with a treat party. The first contest deadline will be announced shortly.





CCHS Band will be sponsoring a car wash fundraiser on Saturday, September 8th at CCHS front parking lot from 9 am -2 pm. Come get your car washed and help support the CCHS Band with a donation. Thanks.



Mrs. Dupree is asking for volunteers to come in Monday-Wednesday from 2:00 to 2:50 pm and listen to/read with students or help them slow down (not rush) and take their AR tests. If you are available at this time on any of those days, please volunteer. A form to volunteer for this is available in the school office. Thanks for your assistance.



Boys and girls in K-5 grades can join Cub Scouts. **Camden has two packs** – Pack 158 in Shiloh and Pack 154 in South Mills. For information contact Julie Roasa at 757-256-8343 (Pack 158) or Tiffany White at 985-974-1276 (Pack 154).



The South Mills Volunteer Fire Department will be hosting a **Fire Prevention Open House**, Saturday, October 6th from 11-3 at the fire station at 127 Keeter Barn Road. There will be bounce houses, demonstrations, hot dogs, cotton candy, and more. Everyone is invited to come out and enjoy the fun. Mark your calendar!!